



Dear friends and supporters of the "Our Kids" Center,

We wish you a great summer! We are grateful for your kind support of the "Our Kids" Center! As a result of your generosity, we continue our work by providing kids with the best services. Here is some news on what has been going on in the Center in April-June 2019.

LATEST NEWS



COOKING WORKSHOP

The Chef of Georgian restaurant Vano Ivano Telbin prepared a workshop where he revealed the secrets of cooking khachapuri. The children of the "Our Kids" Center had the opportunity to cook and then taste khachapuri surrounded by warm and cozy atmosphere filled with positive emotions.

We thank the administration, the chef and the staff of the restaurant Vano Ivano Telbin for their hospitality!

02.04.2019







KHINKALI WORKSHOP AT VANO IVANO TELBIN

For the second time, the Georgian restaurant Vano Ivano Telbin held a cooking workshop for the children from the "Our Kids" Center. This time, the restaurant chef taught children how to cook khinkali.

We express our sincere gratitude to the administration, the chef, and the staff of the restaurant Vano Ivano Telbin for the workshop, support, and their kindness!

26.04.2019

EASTER IS ONE OF THE MOST IMPORTANT HOLIDAYS FOR ALL CHRISTIANS

Together with the Olena Kuznetsova, we held a pysanka painting workshop for our children. During the workshop, they painted eggs. The children absolutely loved it because while colouring their unusual pysanky, they expressed their individuality and boasted their creativity.

We thank Olena Kuznetsova, sincerely wish everyone warm holidays! We wish that the grace of the Lord and love always lived in our hearts!

02.05.2019

"PLANT YOUR OWN TREE" ACTIVITY

It was an average Sunday... But for our children it turned to be a busy day rich in the events. Because they not only hosted guests but also participated in the event "Plant Your Own Tree" that was granted to us by the Church of Christ members. Everyone wishing to participate, from the youngest child to the eldest pupil, could choose the activity which he felt comfortable with. Some children were digging holes, others were feeding water or holding saplings – nobody hung around with nothing to do. Now, every child at our Center can proudly say: "I've got my own tree."

We would like to express our sincere thanks to our dear friends for their repeated selfless assistance and support as well as for unforgettable impressions given to our kids. We are looking forward to developing our friendly relations with you!

16.05.2019







WE ARE THE WINNERS!

HURRAY! HURRAY! HURRAY!!!

Our choir became the winner at the All-Ukrainian Charitable Festival "MOTHER & I". Under the guidance of our all-time leader Alyona Astasheva, our singers earned a victory in the contest with equally-deserved competitors and returned home with the festival Grand Prix.

We congratulate our prizewinners and wish them further inspiration in reaching even greater heights!!!

17.05.2019

WOW KIDS FORUM 2019

Do you know how to make good use of your day off spending interesting time, having fun and using it to your advantage?

It was exactly the way our children spent their Saturday participating in the WOW KIDS FORUM sponsored by "Blagomay" Charity Foundation. It's not the first time when members of our Center take part in such event, the main objective of which is to help children realize their mission in life, prepare them for their adult future, inspire and motivate them for achievements, and demonstrate them their opportunities and resources. Children participated in workshops, met people who had positive success story having covered a challenging way of formation from a boarding school graduate up to a successful businessman. Satisfied, slightly tired, yet with positive emotions and impressions, pupils returned to the Center being absolutely convinced that the future is theirs to make. And the most important thing the children have realized is that every day and every minute they are approaching their dream.

20.05.2019

CHILDREN'S RECREATION IN "GALAXY" FAMILY ENTERTAINMENT PARK AT LAVINA SHOPPING MALL

Today, pleasant and cheerful emotions fill our singing birds, members of the Center's vocal team. For numerous victories and participation in song contests and festivals, they were rewarded with a certificate to visit "Galaxy" Family Entertainment Park at Lavina Shopping Mall for their motivation and encouragement.

This is how they have fun at the entertainment center and enjoy summer holidays, relishing welldeserved gains of their artistic efforts.

We thank the Director of "Galactica Park" LLC Alyona Gumenyuk for providing our children with free attendance of "Galaxy" Family Entertainment Park at Lavina Shopping Mall.



CHILDREN'S HOLIDAYS IN "KRYLATYI" SUMMER CAMP

Finally, it's time for real holidays! With sunny beach, caressing sea, a lot of interesting competitions, quiz games, and workshops. All our kids spend their holidays in a wonderful place – "Krylatyi" children's health camp situated at the Black Sea in Kherson region. The southern sun, warm sea, fresh air, new friends and splendid moments - all these will become good memories about the summer.

02.07.2019

From the children and the whole team at the "Our Kids" Center I am sending you our sincere best wishes.

Warm regards,

Zholeen

